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IAM Members at Hawaiian Airlines Ratify Contracts 

 

IAM Districts 141 and 142 today announced that IAM members at Hawaiian 

Airlines overwhelmingly ratified recent tentative agreements covering 

approximately 2,200 Mechanic and Related, Clerical, Office, Stores, Fleet Service 

and Passenger Service Employees at the carrier.  

 

The five year accords provide pay increases, enhanced job security, hold the line 

on health care costs and secures profit sharing and other incentive programs. 
 

"I'd like to thank the members at Hawaiian Airlines and their negotiating 

committees for bargaining and approving agreements that they can be proud of," 

said General Vice President Sito Pantoja. "Both District Lodge 141 and 142 did a 

great job coordinating this round of bargaining, demonstrating the solidarity of all 

IAM members at Hawaiian Airlines." 

 

IAM Districts 141 and 142 initiated contract negotiations with Hawaiian Airlines 

in December, 2013 and announced tentative agreements last month.  

 

“We’d like to thank the members at Hawaiian Airlines for their patience, support 

and solidarity during this round of bargaining,” said District 141 and 142 

Presidents Mike Klemm and Dave Supplee, respectively. “The negotiating 

committees did an outstanding job and all IAM members at Hawaiian Airlines can 

be proud of these agreements.” 

 

For more details on the Mechanic and Related agreement, go to 

http://www.iamdl142.org/wp-content/uploads/2015/12/Final-Contract-For-Posting-

12-11-2015.pdf 

 

For more details on the Clerical, Office, Stores, Fleet Service and Passenger 

Service Employees agreement, go to http://www.iam141.org/Hawaiian/index.html  
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